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The Clark County School District is committed to transparency in student performance data. We
applaud Assemblywoman Miller for her efforts in bringing this legislation forward and appreciate
her willingness to engage with us on this matter.

We know that a high-quality teacher is key to quality student outcomes. CCSD believes it is a
worthwhile effort from a statewide perspective to review and analyze student performance data
for students who had someone other than a licensed teacher leading their classroom for 4 or
more consecutive weeks. However, new systems at both the district and state levels will need to
be developed to ensure this information is pulled and aligned appropriately.

We also recommend amending the tracking of the performance of students from 10 days to 10%
of days enrolled, aligned to the chronic absenteeism metric that is already within the NSPF,
rather than creating a new measure.

We hope to continue to engage with the Assemblywoman on this legislation and appreciate the
committee’s time today.





